Subject: Re: hallo

Date: Wednesday, October 3, 2001 10:00 PM **From:** Vasif Kortun kortun@netone.com.tr

To: <BBonami@aol.com>

dear francesco,

the biennial closes on november 17 and it is well worth seeing it

my show at the new museum closes on november 24

the invitation is open and valid of course.

had you sent me a cv? for my fundraising purposes, also a photo would be great by

snail mail. warmest, vasif

Vasif Kortun

Platform Ottoman Bank Contemporary Art Center Istiklal Caddesi 276 Beyoglu, Istanbul 80050 Turkey